
Good Day Ladies and Gentlemen of the Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee. 

My name is Amy McFarland. 
I run Independence Farm with my husband. 

Today I am testifying in favor of LD# 1488 
(An Act Regarding Cannabis Testing and the Manufacture of Cannabis 

and Hemp Products) 

This bill allows for cannabis and non-cannabis products to be manufactured 
within the same facility. 

It also requires the manufacturing-related equipment within the facility 
to be sanitized between the 

manufacturing of cannabis products and the manufacturing of products that 
do not contain cannabis. 

ln addition to this, the cannabis and cannabis products are kept 
separate from products that do not 

contain cannabis. These protocols will help ensure there is no cross 
contamination within these facilities 

With that said, l ask you all to vote "Yes" on LD#1488.




